
May Newsletter
Youth Parents: 

      If I have not yet had the privilege of already meeting you I would like to introduce myself.  

My name is Clayton and I am the new Associate Pastor of Discipleship at Riverchase.  This 

also means that I will be the Youth Pastor for your teens! You can anticipate getting a monthly 

newsletter from me with announcements about upcoming events and news. The first two 

events that I would like to make you aware of are:

Be on the lookout for future events as well.  I want to provide several opportunities for us to 

be together and grow the youth ministry starting this Summer!  

Until all have heard,

Clayton Mullins
Associate Pastor of Discipleship (Youth and Missions)

clayton@rbcstaff.com

(256) 328-2593

Pizza Meet and Greet which will be in the youth room directly after the service this 

Sunday May 21st. This will be an opportunity to make sure I have connected with all 

youth and their parents. This will also be an opportunity to welcome the upcoming 6th 

graders to the youth group! If you have younger kids you can bring them with you as well! 

Please email or text me and let me know if you can come by this Friday.

Six Flags the youth will be going to Six Flags on June 5th.  The cost will be $40 per youth 

which will cover entry tickets and lunch at the park. The last day to sign up will be May 

28th. You can also email me or text me if you would like your youth to go.


